Minutes of MLCCC General meeting

November 2016
Meeting was called to order 7:04pm by President Karen, followed by Pledge of Allegiance.
Approval of last minutes, motion by Ann, 2nd by Vicki, approved by all.
New guest Janet introduced by Jeff Isaak, Bob & Judy introduced their grandson.

Correspondence from Inland NW car club council, monthly news letter on how they meet their scholarship funding
program.

LaDell receives a request from Perfection Tires & Hot springs inviting the club to bring a variety of automobiles to
Business hours in June.

Thank you was presented to our new president for continuing the legacy of the club.

Web Master Paul- reports it's time to renew, and the cost of the web site is $300 dollars it was moved to keep we
continue the site, motioned, passed by all.

Treasurer Report - Bob accounts for the balance of $6,509.77 dollars.

A check issued to Inland NW car club council for $20 dollars for dues, and $10 dollar renewal to keep our car club
listed in their brochure.

Bob & Joan, Dave and Karen will meet with Bob to audit the books.
LaDell and Norm will co-chair the task of continuing 2017 Spring Fest Car Show.
Any old business- none to report.

New business- Judy lets everyone know that Sandy Harris isn't doing well ,and that Juanita Ottmar is still at Penny's
Care Center she is able to get in car, may go home Saturday?

The club is sending a card to Manual he is in the hospital with a bad heart.
Paul thanked Karen for all the cat toys and card while recovering from back surgery.
The big white hunter got out hunted and Nancy bagged her first deer, way to go!!!

LaDell talked about limiting the amount the club donates to the Food Bank by the percentage earned by the Car
Show. Everyone has been asked to bring a can good to the December meeting that will be donated to the Food Bank.
Bernie moves that donations are brought to Decembers meeting- passed.

Scholarship for Automotive Dept. at Big Bend totaled $1,500 dollars was awarded by club.
Dessert contest- first place Blackberry Tuxedo Brownie Squares by Tim/ $30

Second place Pumpkin Delight by Judy/ $15

Third place Kailua Cake by Karen / $10
Good job bakers. Remember December meeting will be Candy Contest.

Christmas party will be at Bob's along with regular meeting, gift exchange is set at $10 dollars, and remember to
label gift for gals or guys.

Gordie says high to all from John & Jane Slovak how now lives in Napa Idaho.
Paul talks about business cards, a sheet of 10 with your vehicles photo on back will set you back $1dollar.

Paul had a birthday this November.



50/50 = $27dollars went to Paul or Nancy???

Door Prize- a $5dollar gift card to Starbuck went to Dave.

Door Prize- mystery bag/ car wash stuff went to Bernie

Door Prize- two turkeys and flower decoration went to Don & Kathy
Car of the month- Bob & Judy

30 members were present for meeting

Meeting adjourned 7:40pm

Car of the Month

November 2016 Car of the Month

Bob Kent - 1940 Oldsmobile Series 60 Club Coupe

Bob Kent - 1940 Oldsmobile Series 60 Club Coupe

This 1940 Oldsmobile Club Coupe was my high school car.

A Benge farmer gave it to me for a promise of helping him brand cattle. |1 was 14
years old.

The car had been run into the ditch and through a barb wire fence.

The front left side was badly mangled. It also had a spun rod bearing.

My dad and | fixed it up and | drove it to high school in Washtucna.

| painted the car with red patio paint when | was 15.



